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GRADE 10 BOARD EXAM ADMIT CARDS

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from Habitat Al Tallah family” 

This is to inform you that Grade 10 Board Exam Admit Cards will be distributed to all the 

students on Monday, 10th February 2025 between 1.00pm – 4.00 pm. 

Important Points: 

• Students will not be allowed to enter the Examination Center without Admit Cards; 
they must carry the Admit Card on a daily basis as per their Examination date sheet.

• Duplicate Admit card copy will not be issued by the School under any circumstances. 
Parents must take note of this.

• We urge all the parents to clear the outstanding fee of your ward, till February 2025 before 
Monday, 10th February 2025.

We thank you for your support and cooperation in this regard. 

Our best wishes and prayers for all the students appearing for the Board Exams. 

Regards 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 




